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01/08/2018  11:00:292018/3131/P OBJ Phebe Robinow I should like to endorse the comments of others, namely that any further loss of green space or space with the 

potential for greening (as in the placing of planters) is very unfortunate and unnecessary. This part of 

Drummond St is harsh to look at with concrete walls and, as Transport for London's brief says, compromised 

(sic) by a four storey hotel. If you must accept the bike stands, please curtail the amount of time they may 

remain to a short period.
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